

December 1st, 1933.

Dear Radio Friend:

Please consider this a personal answer to your letter of Novl 27, 1933 , for we most certainly would answer each of our correspondents personally, were it not for the fact that the large amount of mail we receive makes it impossible for us to do so.

We have compared your report with our station records, showing the program broadcast by us, on the day and hour reported by you, namely November 27th, 1953, at 7:22 P.M. E. S. T.

We are pleased to confirm your reception of our station at this time, and hope that you will be able to tune in and enjoy our broadcasts on many future occasions.

Cordially yours,

STUDIO DIRECTOR

1330K.